
Parks Closure Continues 
04/29/20 

GBRA appreciates your continued patience during this unprecedented time. We are currently devising a 
plan to reopen Coleto Creek, Lake Wood and Nolte Island parks in a safe and responsible manner. All 
overnight and pavilion reservations are cancelled through the month of May. We appreciate your 
patience. Your safety and the safety of our staff is our priority. 


